Dear Parent/Guardian of Title I Students,

Students who receive Title I services and are struggling in their academic courses have additional supports set up in extended day programs here at AV.

Title I Homework Coaching

The Title I Homework Coach is available Tuesday and Thursday after school in the Learning Commons (former library) to offer further assistance to all students receiving Title I programs. This program runs from 2:30pm to 3:30pm after school on those days. Late buses are available for all students attending.

If you are interested in your child attending any of these programs or sessions or you want more information about them, please email Rob McCann, the Director of Academics & Title I Services, at rmccann@assabet.org.

We value your commitment to helping our students succeed as we know education is a team effort. We want to see your child advance as part of our Assabet Valley community.

Please contact me with any questions.

Rob McCann, Director of Academics and Title I Services

508-485-9430 ext. 1427 rmccann@assabet.org